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Alumni Spotlight: Greg Cronin '82
 

Congratulations to Greg Cronin who was named the head coach of the
Anaheim Ducks. This will be Greg's first stint as a head coach in the
NHL. He brings 36 years of prior coaching and player development
experience in both the NHL and AHL.

CLICK HERE to read more!

 
Alumni Spotlight: David '94 and Lisa '96 Simmons

 
Congratulations to David and
Lisa Simmons who were
awarded the Tim Graham
Outstanding Volunteer Service
Award at the Fidelity House
26th Annual Gala.

This award is given in
recognition of dedicated
service to the youth of St.
Agnes Parish, Fidelity House

https://www.nhl.com/ducks/news/ducks-name-greg-cronin-head-coach/c-344732768


and the Town of Arlington.

 
Campus Happenings

 
Congratulations to the Class of 2023!

Congratulations to the Class of 2023! We recently celebrated this
amazing group of individuals at their Baccalaureate Mass and
Graduation Ceremony. We wish them the best of luck and can't wait to
see what they accomplish next!

 
Welcome Fr. Christopher Boyle

We recently welcomed Fr. Christopher Boyle to our school community!
Fr. Chris is joining Saint Agnes Parish as Parochial Vicar and Arlington
Catholic as Chaplain. Fr. Chris comes from a small Catholic, Irish



family of 13 in Hingham. He attended BC High and taught for ten years
at Catholic Memorial before being ordained four years ago.

He began his journey with us by celebrating Mass with our high school
students. At the end of Mass, our Campus Ministry presented Fr. Chris
with an ACHS sweatshirt to officially welcome him into the Cougar
family!

 
Spring Athletics

Congratulations to all of our spring athletes on a fantastic season! Three
teams competed in the MIAA Tournament and had a great run: Softball,
Baseball, and Boys Lacrosse. We are very proud of their hard work and
dedication!

 
32nd Annual SAS/AC Memorial Golf Tournament

Honoring Monsignor John J. Linnehan



Registration is OPEN for this year's golf tournament!

When: Monday, September 18, 2023
Where: Indian Ridge Country Club, 73 Lovejoy Rd, Andover, MA 01810

CLICK HERE to register!

CLICK HERE if you or your organization would like to sponsor this
year's tournament!

 
Upcoming Reunions

https://secure.lglforms.com/form_engine/s/hCr_e_UYIgKl6MwiLTFIeQ?t=1684932202
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1MiuVgrEeA6saGh0rolUGAxtgMDjvRnPDh3hjs-Aqjsc/edit


 
Class of 1974 - 50th Reunion
If you are interested in being a part of the planning committee for this
reunion, please be in touch with Bill Driscoll at
bdriscoll@lindenmeyrcentral.com and/or Larry Barton at
laurencebartonllc@gmail.com.

Class of 1983 - 40th Reunion
Date: Saturday, November 11, 2023
Location: Menotomy Grill & Tavern, 25 Mass Ave, Arlington, MA 02474
Time: 4:00pm-8:00pm
Contact: Sandra Sammarco at ssammarco@comcast.net

Class of 1988 - 35th Reunion
Date: TBD
Location: TBD
Time: TBD
Contact: Tracey DeCourcey Cleversey at traceycleversey@comcast.net

Class of 1993 - 30th Reunion
Date: Friday, June 23, 2023
Location: The Brickyard, 371 Main St, Woburn, MA 01801
Time: 6:30pm-8:00pm in the Lounge; 8:00pm Live Music
Contact: Nicole Laffan at Nrlaffan@gmail.com

mailto:Nrlaffan@gmail.com


Class of 1998 - 25th Reunion
Date: TBD
Location: TBD
Time: TBD
Contact: Please contact Marielena Tecce at Mpt0925@yahoo.com or
Jackie Salvucci at SalvucciJ@gmail.com

Reunions are held every 5 years so if your graduation year ends in
‘8 or ‘3 your reunion year is 2023. If you are actively planning or
interested in planning a class reunion that is not listed above, please
contact our Alumni Relations Ambassador, Sister Barbara McHugh, for
more information on how we can assist you!

 
Help Us Cross the Finish Line on Another Great Year!

 
As we close out our fiscal year, we are counting on your support to help

us cross the finish line! Your gift goes to work immediately to support
more than 700 students on our campus.

We hope we can count on you today! Click below to make a gift in any
amount.

Make a Gift!

 
Class Agents ​

 
We are in need of Class Agents for the following classes: 1965, 1966,

1968, 1973, 1976, 1981, 1986, 1991, 1993, 1994, 1997, 2003, 2004, 2005,
2007, 2012, 2021, 2022.

Click below if you are interested! ​

Become a Class Agent

 
Class Notes & In Memoriam

 
Submit your class note for the next edition of Fidelitas!

This is a great chance to let your fellow alumni know what is happening
in your life. Whether you’ve just hit a major life milestone, recently

traveled somewhere new, or began a new business venture, we want to
hear about it!

Click below to submit a class note today!

https://www.boostmyschool.com/orgs/achs/campaigns/achs-help-us-cross-the-finish-line-on-our-year
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScZ3rUyj1V5JfAiYRMiaWYNHWKekg0-5CXsidgku2lOUtXfWw/viewform?usp=sf_link


Submit a Class Note

In Memoriam

If you are aware of a graduate of Saint Agnes School or Arlington
Catholic High School who has passed away, we would be most grateful if
you would kindly email Sister Barbara McHugh at sbarbara@achs.net.

This will be our final alumni newsletter for the 22-23 school year,
but don't worry, we'll be back in September!

We hope you have a wonderful summer. Stay in touch!
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